January 31, 1973

Nishan J. Kechejian, M.D.

567 Pleasant Street

Brockton, Mass., 02401

Dear Dr. Kechejian:

Thank you for your prompt answer
to my appeal for funds.

Your check for $250.00 representing
the last payment on your generous
pledge of $§1000.00 was most welcome.
Receipt #5591 is enclosed.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp
EncL. Rcpt#5591 for $250.-



